
Student Supply Pick-Up/Drop-Off Events As we wrap up the first semester, we are planning pick-up 

events to distribute material your student will need for the second semester. We will hold pick-up 

events on the following days:  

Wednesday, January 27th – 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  

Thursday, January 29th – 3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.  

Friday, January 29th – 3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

To help facilitate the flow of traffic please place an 8.5 x 11 piece of paper with your student’s ID on the 

front dashboard of your vehicle. This will aid us in identifying your student and the materials necessary 

for second semester learning. You may also return library books and textbooks your student does not 

need for second semester. This is a drive thru event only. We are practicing social distancing and will not 

serve walkers, families in vehicles only. Please stay in your car. 


